
Please Note: 
• Tuition is due the first day of 

the month. Payments may be 
made online at winter-
danceco.com. A late fee of $20 
will be assessed on the 10th.  

• Studio Hours are Monday-
Wednesday from 5:30pm-
8:30pm. 

• Studio Numbers are 
225.231.2363/225.650.5841.  

• Information regarding your 
online account, change of     
contact  info, withdrawal and 
change of classes, please con-
tact us during studio hours. 

• All students must be dressed 
properly for class. See the 
Dress Code section online.  

• Please check your parent   
portal, the website and social 
media pages for updates, 
events and  important            
information. 

Visit us online:  
• Web: winterdanceco.com 

• IG: Winterdanceco 

• IG: Litmlegends 

• IG: ExpressionsofpraiseWDC 

• IG: FlygirlsWDC 

• IG: CoreWDC 

• FB: Winter Dance &                                

Winter Dance Company 

• Join our FB Group: 2023-

2024 Winter Dance Company      

Parents & Students 

In honor of Breast Cancer awareness month, students may wear pink 
ribbons, Breast Cancer Awareness Paraphernalia and pink dance    
attire (leotards, skirts, shorts, tights, shirts) in honor of survivors,       
remember those lost to the disease, and to support the progress we are 
making together to  defeat Breast Cancer. Donate $1 or more, toiletry 
items, cleaning supplies and non-perishable food items to the studio. 
All proceeds will be donated to the local organization, Advocate for 
Christ Against Cancer. (See attachment). 

Upcoming Dates: 

• Thursday Oct. 12th -  Monday, Oct. 16th: Fall Break (Studio Closed) 

 Monday, November 6th: Souvenir Ads go on sale for the  Recital Booklet 

 Monday, November 20th - Sunday, November 26th: Thanksgiving       
Holidays (Studio Closed) 

 

 

 

 

 

Our  Competition Teams, Flygirls and               
Legends in the Making (LiTM) will be performing 
on Saturday, October 28th at the Kiwansis Club      
Pancake Festival. Tickets may be purchased at 
the door for $10.00. Wear your WDC shirt in     
support of our competition teams. 

 

Wear your Halloween  Costume 
to class the week  of  October 

30th.  Bring One Large Bag of 
candy to class!   


